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I strongly oppose SJR 33! 

 

This amendment neglects to protect human life in the womb, families, and the 

individual.  

 

First, a child in the womb is a living being and is separate individual from his or her 

mother. Therefore utilizing abortion at any stage of a child's development is murder. 

This should not be protected by the Oregon Constitution. 

 

Secondly, "gender affirmation" has been proven to cause irreversible harm to the 

individual. People are born either a male or a female. Trying to change one's gender 

medically causes harm to the individual. Something that causes harm to Oregonians 

should not be protected by our Constitution. 

 

Finally, traditional marriage is important for  healthy families and a health society. 

Removing or altering this in our Constitution is likely to impact the health of our state.  


